
 

 
Date:   
 
Andy Wallander, County Conservationist 
Kewaunee County Land and Water Conservation Department 
USDA Service Center, 127 Commerce Drive 
Luxemburg, WI, 54217 
 
Dear Sir: 
 

Project Information: Runoff Management Calendar Year 2010-2011 Targeted Runoff Management 
(TRM) Grant Application:  From the Kewaunee County Land Conservation and Water Conservation 
Department for the Dahlke Farm Manure Storage System 

 
Thank you for submitting an application for a TRM Grant. 
 
Using the criteria included in the grant application materials, Departmental staff reviewed and scored each 
application.  All scored applications were ranked, in descending order, based upon the score assigned to it by 
reviewers.  Projects were selected for funding based on application score and available funding. 
 
Unfortunately, sufficient monies are not available to fund your project at this time.  However, there is a 
reasonable possibility that the Department might be able to offer a grant award for this project sometime in the 
first calendar quarter of 2010.  This is because the Department anticipates that some of our current grantees may 
be unable to use all of the funds they were allocated.  We typically are able to determine this amount early in the 
calendar year.  Based on past experience and the rank position of your project, we believe there is a strong 
possibility we will be able to extend a grant offer to you.  Please consider this possibility in finalizing your 2010 
budgets and staffing plans. 
 
If you have any questions concerning future projects you would like to propose, please contact your Regional 
Nonpoint Source Coordinator, at the telephone number listed below.  If you have any questions about this year's 
application, please contact Kathleen Thompson at (608) 267-7568 or e-mail at: 
Kathleen.Thompson@Wisconsin.gov. 

Sincerely,  

   Original signed by: 

Gordon R. Stevenson, P. E.     Mary Rose Teves 
Chief       Acting Director 
Runoff Management Section     Bureau of Community Financial Assistance 
Bureau of Watershed Management    
 
cc:  Davina Boness, Kewaunee County  Tim Parsons, CF/2    
      Amy Callis, Northeastern Region, _telephone number (920) 662-5460 
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